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Olivia Sontag

From: Olivia Sontag
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 9:30 AM
To: 'Petersen, Amelia (ECY)'
Subject: RE: PLN50880 SPR PLN50880 CUP
Attachments: 50880 CUP SPR Site Plans.pdf

Hi Amelia, 
 
I’ve attached the site plan for the proposal. Here is a link to our online public portal with all other documents submitted: 
https://ci-bainbridgeisland-wa.smartgovcommunity.com/PermittingPublic/PermitDetailPublic/Index/0a748365-4139-
46ed-804a-a9af0181cc0c?_conv=1 
 
Thanks! 
 

 
Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
 
 

From: Petersen, Amelia (ECY) <ampe461@ECY.WA.GOV>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 11:26 AM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: PLN50880 SPR PLN50880 CUP 
 
Hi Olivia, 
 
I am reviewing this SEPA proposal. Will you please provide me with a copy of the site plan? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Amelia Petersen, CFM | Section Assistant | Shorelands and Environmental Assistance Program | Northwest 
Regional Office | WA Department of Ecology | P: 425-649-7244  
 
This communication is public record and may be subject to disclosure as per the Washington State Public 
Records Act, RCW 42.56. 
 


